
PAYMENT DUE WITH ORDER

Deadline for return is August 16, 2024.

Quantity             Description	     Total

	 Cases of 3/4 ounce peanut          $
	 packages at $60.00 per case.

	 300 - 3/4-oz. pkgs. per case. 
	 ($0.20 per red pack)

	 Price includes 
	 FREE SHIPPING 
	 * although shipping costs have increased for us.

	 Gold peanut lapel pins	 $
	 at $0.30 each.

   	                             Subtotal	 $

	                             Sales Tax (8%)	 $

	                             GRAND TOTAL	 $

G E O R G I A   P E A N U T   B A N K   W E E K
O C T O B E R  2 1 - 2 5 ,  2 0 2 4

Contact Name �

Email Address �

SHIP TO:   (PLEASE PRINT)

Name �

Bank �

Street Address �

City, State, Zip �

Phone Number �

CREDIT CARD/CHECK INFORMATION:

AS IT APPEARS ON YOUR STATEMENT   (PLEASE PRINT)

Name on Card �

Bank Name �

Mailing Address �

City, State, Zip �

   MasterCard                Visa                Discover         CHECK

Card Number �

Exp.             /              CCV #                        Check No.�      

Preparations are underway for Georgia Peanut Bank Week!  Please take a moment to review this 
information as changes have been made for this year’s promotion.

Payment is due with your order.
Acceptable payment methods are check, MasterCard, Visa or Discover. You may mail this order form 
along with your check made payable to Georgia Peanut Commission to: GA Peanut Bank Week, 
P.O. Box 967, Tifton GA 31793. For faster processing, scan and email to maddie@gapeanuts.com.  

All orders and payments must be received by August 16, 2024.  If sending checks, please clarify 
which branch in the memo on the check. Also, please include check number on order form if possible.

The dates for this year’s Bank Week are October 21-25, 2024. Your peanuts will ship between the end 
of September and the first week of October, ensuring your fresh Georgia Peanuts arrive in plenty of 
time for your promotion.

Posters, coloring sheets and a press release will be available on the Georgia Peanut Commission  
website at www.gapeanuts.com/bank-week. Each bank will receive 50 free recipe brochures with your 
order. Contact GPC by telephone at 229-386-3470 or email with any questions. Thank you for your 
participation and we wish you great success in your bank’s promotion of Georgia Peanuts!

Peanuts will be shipped between the end of September and the first week of October.

ORDER FORM

SEND YOUR ORDER AND PAYMENT TODAY!


